
Vestry Bullet points 

-Annual meeting set for January 19, 2020 following our Sunday church service. 

-The vestry would like to thank Amy Murrelle, Tray Schamel and Deb Zurn for serving on Vestry. Your 

dedication does not go unnoticed. 

-Where have the trees gone? The trees along Park Place have begun to cause problems with the 

sidewalk and continuously clog the gutters. They have been removed to help with these problems. The 

yew bushes will also be removed along the bell tower and the stairs to the sacristy.  

 


